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Statement by the Czech Republic
We welcome the delegation of Canada and thank for the presentation of its National Report. 

The Czech Republic welcomes the intention of the Canadian government to ratify the OPCAT as well as the numerous measures taken to advance women’s rights and gender equality. 

As regards the accession to OPCAT, we recommend to complete consultations with all relevant stakeholders, including provincial and territorial governments, to ratify OPCAT and to designate or establish national protective mechanism.

We note the persistence of violence against women particularly prevalent among indigenous women and girls. We therefore recommend stepping up efforts to protect victims of violence and ensure sufficient number of adequate shelter for them.

Finally, we recommend adopting measures to prevent excessive use of force and a high number of police-involved deaths among vulnerable people of African descent.

